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This is concerning the Dodson Creek project and surrounding projects. 1 was at the meeting on July 9th at the Lychburg 
Clay High School.! just wanted to convey a few thoughts. Please take into account the Highland County has a very high 
level of childhood cancers that cannot be explained in our area. They have run news stories about this problem and I just 
ask you to take in consideration before you have these solar project come into our area. Please don't allow anymore 
poisons to come into our environment. There are studies that show that these panels when damaged or become old 
leak toxic chemicals. I just beg you to consider this when you make your decision I don't wish for my grandchildren to be 
the test guinea pigs all in the name of the all mighty dollar.

enny Cromer
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